TOLLERS ESTATE

IMPORTANT THIS WILL AFFECT YOU

PROPOSED LOSSES TO PARKING / PROPOSED 404 BUS ROUTE AT TOLLERS ESTATE

All residents should have recelved the letter from Croyrdon Council regarding the bus and the parking ‘increase’, the Cauncl
are suggesting that they wiE put in 108 spaces— BUT DO NOT MENTION THAT ANOTHER 126 WILL BE LOST WI TH THIS BUS.

A group of residents have counted the spaces which will be fost 1o implement this bus schem and the true figures are -

* Current parking where double lines are proposed to accommodate the Bus = 72 spaces lost
* On street parking to be removed for Implementation of new bay parking = 54 spaces lost

* TOTAL LOSS OF PARKING = 126 SPACES!

¢ If the Council do put in 108 new spaces as they suggest that's still a loss of = 18 spaces®

If we agree to the bus plan as it is - 18 SPACES WILL BE LOST

THIS IS BEFORE A POTENTIAL 80 VEHICLES ARRIVE WITH THE NEW BUILDS

WHAT YOU HAVE TO DO TO OPPOSE THIS BUS

There are 2 consultations to respond to:
1) Croydon Council proposed Parking and Highway Changes — DEADLINE: 27*" January 2019
Emall - strategictransport@croydon.gov.uk quoting reference PD/CH/DS0

Or write to: Order Making Section, Parking Design Team, Place Dept, Croydon Councll, Floor & zone C, Bernard
Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon CRO 1EA, also quoting reference above.

2) The Transport for London Consultation —
They have sent round a separate document, complete the online questionnaire at:
ps://consultations.tfl.gov.uk/buses/routes-A04-434
O Emil - consultations@] gov.uk quoting ‘404 & 434 Bus Changes'/ Or Phone -0343 2221234
)U NEED TO DO BOTH 1 & 2
107590822335 - COMMUNITY AT TOLLERS




